
 

 

 

 
 
 

 

 

English 
In English, we will be looking to write a range of texts. For 

fiction we will be writing a rags to riches story, for non-

fiction we will be drafting and editing a persuasion letter 

and for poetry we will be exploring performance – choral 

poetry.  

In guided reading, we will be completing our text ‘Holes’ by 

Louis Sachar before exploring a range of smaller extracts 

based on a range of topic. We will use these different text 

to build our ability to predicts and summarise key point, 

whilst also building our vocabulary. We will have daily 

spelling lessons and we will also be working on developing 

our handwriting and presentation skills. 

 

PSHE 

The children will study the value of 

differences.  
Science 

Children will be studying 

Evolution and inheritance. They 

will gain an understanding of 

living things and how plants and 

animals adapt to suit their 

environment.  
 

Geography  

The children will be studying rivers, 

looking at how they are formed, how 

they shape the land and how they 

impact an area. For this, the 

children will study River Avon, River 

Severn and the River Danube.  

Computing 

This term we will be studying 

computer systems and networks. We 

look at how to effectively 

communicate and collaborate online. 

DT 

The children will be making seasonal 

soup. They will investigate what 

vegetables are in season and then 

plan their recipe.  

R.E. 

The children will study the question ‘Was 

Jesus the Messiah’? 

Music 

This term, we will be 

understanding 

structure and form.   

Maths  

This term, our focus will be on fractions, 

decimals and percentages, looking at 

equivalent fractions and converting these 

into decimals and percentages. We will also 

be looking into properties of shapes, 

including angles. At the beginning of each 

lesson they will also be completing a daily 

arithmetic challenge.   

PE 

PE days will be on Mondays and Fridays. 

Indoor PE this term will be dancing on Monday 

afternoon. 

Outdoor PE will be taught by Steven and will 

focus on outdoor and adventurous activities. 

Year 6  
Willow Class 

Homework 

Children will be given 

spelling and maths on a 

Tuesday, to be returned the 

following Tuesday. 

Reading 

Please encourage 

your children to read 

every day. If 

possible, please also 

read with them. 

PE days 

PE will be on 

Mondays and 

Thursdays. 

MFL 

The children will explore the topic ‘Let’s go 

shopping’. This will look at explaining different 

types of shops, clothes and conversations. 


